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5th May 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

As you will be aware SATS week is almost upon us and will commence on Monday 11th May. You can be 

very proud of the children as they have been working incredibly hard in school to ensure they do their 

best in these assessments and show what they can do! Many thanks also to all of you for supporting 

them at home with their revision. 

 

The timetable is as follows: 

 

Monday 11th May English Reading Tests 

Tuesday 12th May Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Tests 

Wednesday 13th May 
Mental Maths Test 

Maths Test 

Thursday 14th May Maths Test 

 

I have stressed to the children that these tests are a chance to show what they can do and, as long 

as they try their best, they should not worry unduly about them. We aim to keep this week as relaxed 

as possible and support the children to show what they can do. Please help them, as always, by 

encouraging them to get plenty of sleep, have a good breakfast and bring a water bottle to school to 

keep hydrated. 

 

Finally, we would greatly appreciate it if you could ensure that your child is not absent during this 

week and arrives at school on time. If children are absent for the tests, they are automatically 

recorded as a Level 3 by the Assessment Authority, which may not be a true reflection of their 

attainment or the effort they have put in over their time in Key Stage 2.  

 

Thank you for your support.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr M Wiley 

Class Teacher 


